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Kathryn’s Class  
Teacher: Kathryn 

Learning Support: Rebekah 
 

We are so proud of our learners and how they 
have adjusted to their new class and classrooms.  

The children are excited for Carlton, Careers 
Week and much more in this exciting term. 

Get involved with our learning by reading at 
home with us and asking about our word of the 

week!  

Curriculum: We are learning… 
 

In Science we are learning about the water cycle, solids, liquids and gases. Look out for Living Chicks news too! 
In Geography we will be completing some field work as we further explore our local area!                                                        
In Music when we will comparing different genres of music including swing and orchestra. 
In History we will be studying the Ancient Greeks and their influence on us. Bring on the Olympics! 
In RE we will be comparing Sikhism and  Buddhism using our previous learning.  
In Computing we will be using Scratch and different programming apps to code.  
In Art and Design Technology, we are learning about Jackson Pollock and modern art. 
In PSHERE we will look at keeping safe in the community and working with Youth Focus North East.  
 
In E                   In English we will be using the texts Young Zeus and Flat Stanley to support us in our writing. 
                        Did you know we made our own class library and reading area? We love it! 
       

In Maths, we will be continuing to develop our number skills and practice applying these to a range of                                      
situations. We will be learning about 2D and 3D shapes, types of measurement, directions, time and money. 

In PE we are learning about dance! 
We are starting with line dancing 
and moving onto cheer! Gross motor 
movement aids fine motor control 
too. We are starting our DanceWrite 
journey soon too. 


